
Construction Alert   
New Crosswalk at Eliseo Drive / Sir Francis Drake Boulevard Intersection

To receive updates throughout the construction process and for more information on Upgrade the Drake, 
please visit the project website at www.upgradethedrake.com. For questions or concerns, please call the 
project hotline at (415) 688-7613 or the project email address at info@upgradethedrake.com. 

Location: Eliseo Drive / Sir Francis Drake Boulevard Intersection 

Starting: Friday, December 18th  

Starting on Friday, December 18th, the new pedestrian crosswalk at the intersection of Eliseo Drive and Sir 
Francis Drake Boulevard will be open to the public. The newly constructed crosswalk is located further to 
the north than the previous crosswalk at the intersection.   

Rerouting the path of travel will help to improve pedestrian safety and traffic signal operations through 
the Eliseo Drive and Sir Francis Drake Boulevard intersection.  

The red bar in the graphic below illustrates where the previous pedestrian crosswalk and sidewalk were located. The 
green bar illustrates where the newly constructed pedestrian crosswalk is located.  


